An email from BCF Vice President Brian Anderson, to the Chair of the Hornby Denman FAC reported the news that Hornby will not get a different ferry for the summer/22.
I simply cannot accept BCF's decision and won’t collaborate in turning a blind eye which perpetuates this dangerous, and needless, situation.

Please, have a look at this video.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5VOG_0xQHdM

Background: The video was taken by a Denman resident, driving to his house which is on the main road down past the Gravelly Bay ferry, which goes from Denman to Hornby.  It is from June, not even the hottest months of July and August. 
Note:  the lack of visibility, the open car doors on the
road side, people standing, walking, playing in the "open" lane. It
clearly demonstrates to anyone how dangerous this situation is. 

This is a 2019 video, that the resident shared "with the Denman FAC and Ferries at the time." 

Shame on them for every additional year this goes on! 


